Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Borgh, Bill: [Bill.Borgh@conocophillips.com]

Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2012 5:54 PM

To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health; MacNeil, Rory; Ralston, Ed C.: (P66)

Cc: RKLG@CHEVRON.COM,; dstefani@Ipfire.org; cwiney@zone7water.com; Brandt, Katherine;

LHAUSRATH@WENDEL.COM; CNOMA@WENDEL.COM; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health;
Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO361

Ed Ralston has been assigned this site in his portfolio for ConocoPhillips. Please use his contact information for all future
correspondence on projects within Alameda County.

Thank you!

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2012 4:54 PM

To: MacNeil, Rory

Cc: Borgh, Bill:; RKLG@CHEVRON.COM; dstefani@Ipfire.org; cwiney@zone7water.com; Brandt, Katherine;
LHAUSRATH@WENDEL.COM; CNOMA@WENDEL.COM; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: [EXTERNAL]ACEH Correspondence for RO361

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000361.
Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH



